
 
 
 
 
After over 30 years in business, I have decided to say farewell to PACS Security.  As I retire to 
focus on my health, I am confident that I’m leaving you in VERY good hands.  I’ve chosen 
Doyle Security to continue providing your monitoring and service needs.  
 
Founded in 1919, Doyle is family-owned and operates an award-winning 5 Diamond 24-hour 
UL Listed central monitoring station at their Rochester headquarters.  With offices in Albany, 
Syracuse, Buffalo, Fishkill, Catskill, Olean, Watertown and Erie, PA, they have the staffing and 
experience to meet all of your security needs.  I’m confident that you’ll be happy with their 
service and professionalism.  
 
You’ll receive a welcome letter from Doyle soon that will provide you with additional 
information on the transition.  
 
I want to thank you for your loyalty and support during that last few challenging years.  Stay 
safe and healthy! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Thomas Majka 
President 
PACS Security 
 
 


